




ensure compliance with policies and to minimize any security risks. The information
contained in this email or any of its attachments may be privileged or confidential and is
intended for the exclusive use of the addressee. Any unauthorised use may be unlawful. If
you receive this email by mistake, please advise the sender immediately by using the reply
facility in your email software. Opinions, conclusions and other information in this email
that do not relate to the official business of Babergh District Council and/or Mid Suffolk
District Council shall be understood as neither given nor endorsed by Babergh District
Council and/or Mid Suffolk District Council.

Babergh District Council and Mid Suffolk District Council (BMSDC) will be Data
Controllers of the information you are providing. As required by the Data Protection Act
2018 the information will be kept safe, secure, processed and only shared for those
purposes or where it is allowed by law. In some circumstances however we may need to
disclose your personal details to a third party so that they can provide a service you have
requested, or fulfil a request for information. Any information about you that we pass to a
third party will be held securely by that party, in accordance with the Data Protection Act
2018 and used only to provide the services or information you have requested.
For more information on how we do this and your rights in regards to your personal
information and how to access it, visit our website.




